
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Changes to Allowable Burn Period 

 

Coinciding with the Department of Natural Resources regulations on 

allowable burning periods, Gig Harbor Fire & Medic One is updating the 

policies for burn permits.  Effective immediately, allowable burn periods 

will be as follows: 

 January 1 through June 15 

 October 15 through December 31 

 

This change is driven by fire safety concerns and emergency resource 

availability.   

This is different than a burn ban.  A burn ban can still be imposed based on 

current conditions for air quality or fire safety reasons.  Please continue to 

verify that there is no burn ban in effect during the above allowable burn 

periods. 

   

Please feel free to call us at 253-851-3111 if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

Gig Harbor Fire & Medic One 

 


